Appendix 10
Alexandria Gilbert

From: David Yeomans [mail@davidyeomans.co.uk]

Sent: 23 July 2010 10:58 %
To: Licensing

Subject: Re Indian Pantry - application for a licence to serve refreshments.

When planning consent was given for conversion of a ground flecor shop into a takeaway
- now called The Indian Pantry - a limit was placed on the hours during which they
were allowed to open. The premises are on the ground floor of a residential block and
it was clearly necessary to limit the opening hours to avoid a nuisance to the tenants
living above. This application appears to be a ruse to circumvent the restrictions in
the planning consent. The serving of refreshments beyond 1lpm will most certainly be
a source of noise and disturbance and as I live above this food outlet I strongly
oppose the grating of a licence.

David Yeomans

10 The Counting House
Calthorpe Street,
Banbury

OX16 5AA





